The Front Range Alumni Chapter of The Tau Beta Pi Association Meeting minutes for February 6, 2014

- The meeting was held at Darcy's Bistro and Pub in Denver, CO. Seven members were in attendance.
- Voting for ratification of the constitution bylaw amendments proposed at convention will be conducted online in the near future.
- Early social event survey results show a tour of the National Earthquake Center in Golden to be the most popular choice so far.
- A Pi Day celebration event was discussed. Decided to meet at a bar in Denver on Friday, March 14th for drinks and pie.
- Brian Ward has once again offered free tickets to the Rockies game on May 17th.
- CO-A speakers for lunch meetings still needed. V.P. to ask Mines if they can host a
 networking event (also invite CO-B and CO-E); need something to draw alumni; invite
 graduating seniors to FRTBP meeting after event.
- CO-B Planning Engineering Futures session for April 12, 2014.
- CO-D Engineering Futures session end of March. Need speakers for monthly meetings.
- CO-E Job fair February 19th. We decided not to have an alumni booth.
- WY-A District 12 Chapter Recognition Award recipient; Pi Day activities planned.
- Treasurer Rob Streeter resigned due to a move out of our area. Voted to have the Secretary handle the responsibilities until the next election.
- Decided to continue looking for opportunities to participate in a joint meeting with the National Society of Professional Engineers.
- The next meeting is tentatively scheduled to be held on April 3rd in Golden or north of Denver.

Tina Pierce Secretary